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NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

INTRODUCTION OF COMPLIANCE CALENDAR  

 

Dear members, 

 

Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) is pleased to announce that it has introduced a Compliance 

Calendar to help the members to ensure timely compliance with the applicable Rules and Regulations. 

The Calendar contains periodic and time-bound requirements including the relevant provisions of the 

Rules/Regulations.  

 

The Calendar intended to alert the members on due dates and identify all compliance and reporting 

obligations. This will benefit our members in the tracking of applicable requirements at one place, to 

ensure compliance within the due dates in order to avoid any delay and consequences. 

 

PSBA, being the representative body of TREC Holders/Stock Brokers of Pakistan Stock Exchange, is 

committed to facilitating its members by taking all the reasonable and necessary steps, with regard to 

their business needs. 

 

The Calendar can be accessed and downloaded from the Members’ Login tool of the PSBA Website. 

    

 

_________sd____________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General  

 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. All Members 

2. PSBA Website 


